
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4104 Rutherford Road Condominium Development
Date: October-13-21 10:37:33 AM

From: Rina Greco  
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:52 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>;
sandra.rocco@vaughan.ca; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; info@westondowns.ca
Subject: [External] 4104 Rutherford Road Condominium Development

As residents of Velmar Drive, we strongly oppose this condominium  development (to be located on
Rutherford and Velmar Drive), and ask that the City of Vaughan Council reject this development
application.

Rina & Frank Greco
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